
Community Connection 

 

November has arrived, and with it, the distinct sensation 
that we've reached the midpoint of the semester. As the days 
grow shorter and the academic load intensifies, our campus 
community remains committed to fostering a dynamic and 
enriching living experience. We embark on this month with 
determination, collectively embracing the challenges and 
rewards that define the unique college journey.  

This newsletter, Community Connection, is part of our 
service to you, offering information about resources and 
policies while providing you important information to the 
community the Office of Residence Life. You may 
also find out more about residential living our website 
at https://www.kean.edu/reslife. 

What else to expect: Housing Announcements, Employment 
Opportunities, Resident Spotlight, and much more! 
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